City of Harriman

2/5/2024

Public Notice

There will be a meeting of the Harriman Beer Board Wednesday, March 27, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. in the City
Municipal Complex, 408 N. Roane St. Harriman, TN 37748 Said meeting will be for the purpose of
conducting any business pertaining to Harriman Beer Board.

To approve or reject the application for a beer permit to sell on premises consumption by the following
business: The Victoria, The Gathering Place, 316 Ruritan Rd, Harriman, TN 37748

Any person wishing to inspect this application has the right to do so in the Harriman City Clerk’s Office in
the City Municipal Complex and may also appear before the Harriman Beer Board on the above date to

express protest or approval of the granting of this permit.

Theresa Beard, City Clerk
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